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March 18th, 2024 
 
Mr. Carl Young 
County Administrator 
401 Main St.  
Walsenburg, Colorado, 81089 
 
Dear Mr. Young, 
 
We are enclosing an electronic copy of the Airport Improvement Program (AIP) “Agreement For 
Transfer of Entitlements”.  This agreement will transfer $150,000 of fiscal years (FY) 2022 and 2023 
of Federal funds from Spanish Peaks Airport to Leadville-Lake County Airport.  Please complete this 
agreement by having the authorized officials execute the appropriate sections.  Certification by the 
attorney should be completed following the acceptance and dated on or after the acceptance 
date. 
 
Your normal procedures for accepting documents such as this in accordance with local and state law 
should be followed, but evidence of such procedure is not required by the Federal Aviation 
Administration. 
 
After execution and certification of the “Agreement For Transfer of Entitlements,” please e-mail a 
copy of the agreement to your FAA Project Manager, Joe Sherrell, at joseph.a.sherrell@faa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John P. Bauer, Manager 
Denver Airports District Office 
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